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We’re very much looking forward to welcoming our new Reception children to school next
week. They have half days on Monday and Tuesday and then will be in school full time from

Wednesday.  It’s an exciting time and we are thrilled to have all of the children with us to
start their learning journey. What a fabulous journey it’s going to be! 

Hold on to your hats and enjoy the ride, as we embark on another exciting year
at Coopers Lane! I’m so happy to be back at school and it really has been

wonderful to see all of the children, staff, parents and carers this week. I hope
you all had a brilliant summer that was filled with fun, adventure and maybe a

bit of relaxation too! 

WELCOME BACK

We have lots of great events planned this year, so don’t forget to check the
school website and get the dates in your diary. Use this link to access the

events calendar for the whole year: School Events 2024/25

Just a short welcome back newsletter this week and then next Friday we will be back to
sharing news from every year group each week.  

Have a fantastic weekend.

We’re here to help
If you have any queries or concerns about your child, the first point of contact should always

be their class teacher. To make contact easier, we have simplified the email addresses for
class teachers.  Each class email address is as follows:

classname@cooperslane.org
e.g. coventgarden@cooperslane.org 

e.g. stpauls@cooperslane.org

If you feel you need additional support with your query or concern you can contact the year
group leader.

Reception: Louise Black (Deputy Head) 
Year 1: Katie Dawson (London Bridge)

Year 2: Rebecca Davidson (Westminster)
Year 3: Kim Allen (Victoria)

Year 4: Erica Walker (Knightsbridge 
Year 5: Liz Gough (Wimbledon)

Year 6: Laurie Carter (Moorgate)

As always, a member of the senior leadership team will be on the school gate every day to
help you or you can email via the school office: info@cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk

https://www.cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Parent-Dates-for-the-Diary-24-25.pdf


WELCOME MEETINGS
We’re looking forward to seeing you next

week at the year group welcome
meetings in school. Teachers will provide

you with information about the year
ahead and you will be able to visit your

child's class. All the meetings are at 9am:
Mon 9th: Year 4 
Tue10th: Year 1 

Wed 11th: Year 3 
Thu 12th: Year 2 
Fri 13th: Year 5 

The Year 6 meeting is on Tue 10th at
6pm, also covering secondary school

applications and school journey. 

JOB VACANCY
Would you like to join the staff team at

Coopers Lane School?

We are currently looking for
enthusiastic, positive, friendly people to

join our amazing lunchtime team.

If you are interested in helping us to give
the children an exciting experience

through play, then get in touch.

Email Ayse Mehmet, school business
manager, for more information:

info@cooperslane.lewisham.sch.uk 

If you have a child in Year 6 who is interested in playing in the Lewisham District Football
Team, then why not take them along to the trials next week. It’s open to all children in
Year 6.  The coaches are looking forward to welcoming everyone along next Thursday.

Everyone is welcome!




